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Dear parents/students,
            Please keep in mind that each week I must make adjustments to my lesson plans; in other words, these plans are not always set in stone.  Our current unit is the “Rights and Responsibilities of U.S. citizens.”
This week, we will be focusing on the conflict between national security and civil liberties.  Monday, students will complete assignments on the 1st and 4th amendments.  Tuesday, students will watch a Frontline documentary entitled “Are we safer?” (posted to moodle) and complete an activity. Wednesday, students will complete an assignment on the 5th, 6th and 8th amendments.  Thursday, students will watch a Frontline documentary entitled “The Confessions” (posted to moodle) and complete an activity.  On Friday, students will research current events in civil rights/liberties and participate in an online forum about the conflict between national security and civil liberties.

Please remind your  student that the service learning project is a requirement for the course and the course is a requirement for graduation.  If a service learning project and presentation is not completed by the end of the course, and the student would otherwise pass the class, the student will receive an “I” for the class until the project and presentation are completed.  As previously mentioned, please note that I will posting powerpoints, in-class projects and other important documents such as the syllabus to “moodle,” (the online portion of this class located on www.clarenceville.k12.mi.us.)  Parents may view the “Civics—Green” course page as a guest and I encourage parents to do so—the enrollment key is “CIVICS.”  Please email me if you have any questions or concerns at jgreen@clarenceville.k12.mi.us.


-J. Green

